
January 3, 2008 
 
 
Hello Committee Members, 
 
There are additional hard-copy items that I will be providing to you later as part of your 
agenda packet.  They are: 
 

1. An ICSR for the Naithloriendun property, 
2. Applications for 3 Conservation Collier Advisory Committee seats 

 
Staff is still working on the ICSR and the application period for the 3 Committee seats 
does not close until 5pm on Friday.  So as not to make your packets late, we have chosen 
to forward you what is completed and send the above items next week.   
 
Included in your packet is a “Land and Real Property Transfer Procedure” draft from the 
Collier Soil and Water Conservation District (CSWCD) and a copy of an e-mail 
forwarded to me on December 17th of last year, sent by Mr. Vasey to one of our 
Commissioners.  I originally had Mr. Vasey on the January agenda to discuss CSWCD 
activities with you but have removed the item after speaking with him.  He advised he 
does not have anything to share at this point, other than things he has already told you 
about, via documents I have forwarded to you, but he said he may have something to 
share in March.  I will mention the items I have forwarded in my “Coordinator 
Communications” item, and if anyone wants to have discussion, that will be the 
opportunity. 
 
Cheers! 
 
Alex Sulecki, Coordinator 
Conservation Collier Program 


